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Lake Eden Recreational Area Seasonal Campsite Lottery 
 
The Selectboard will now be accepting applications for all remaining seasonal campsites 
for the 2024 season. Lottery rules and applications are available at the Eden Town 
Clerk’s Office. Only official lottery applications will be accepted through Monday, April 
8th , at 4:00 P.M. and opened the evening of April 9th at a Special Selectboard meeting 
held at the Town Clerk’s Office at 5:00 P.M. Everyone must be present or designate a 
representative to act on their behalf. 
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